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This farce of a bill has come to my attention. I call it a farce since it can and will put 

countless people at risk. Would you go to or trust a "doctor, nurse or a nurse 

practitioner" to do more than talk with you if they didn't have the pertinent knowledge 

and training? I know I wouldn't. Same applies here. If they aren't required to pass a 

written exam, how do you know they have the knowledge to handle the radiological 

procedure or equipment? You might as well forego ALL training and exams and give 

them free reign to poison people randomly. 


